
23-13 
 
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT EASTERN 

DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE OF COURT OFFICE CLOSING ON SEPTEMBER 22, 2023 
 
 
Pursuant to Administrative Order 23-19, all offices of the United States Bankruptcy 
Court of the Eastern District of Michigan will be closed on September 22, 2023 as 
outlined below: 
 

Bay City Office:  Closed all day 
Flint Office:  Closed all day 
Detroit Office: Closed all day 

 
The Court’s Electronic Case Filing System and the Pro Se Electronic Document 
Upload Program remain available for the filing and submission of documents.  For 
emergency filings call (313)316-6155. 
 
 
Date: August 30, 2023  Todd M. Stickle 
   Clerk of Court 

https://www.mieb.uscourts.gov/sites/mieb/files/general-orders/Administrative%20Order%20%20%2323-19%20Court%20Closure%20on%209-22-2023.pdf

